
 

 

 

 

 

                                                           Building Update May 2023 

 

 

 

  

 

Our new School Hall 

  

 

                                                              Our new KS1 Classrooms 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 5 – Monday 15 May 2023 

Dear families,  

This week sees the start of the Key Stage One SATS week, these are national 

tests that each Year 2 child takes. We will be providing breakfast for the 

children before they undertake their tests. If you have any questions about the 

KS1 SATS, please see Mrs Battersby or myself.  

Our Year 6 children made us so proud last week, they all demonstrated our 

school values of ambition, courage and belief. The children took each test in 

their stride and showed tremendous resilience, well done Year 6! 

It was wonderful to step into the land of Narnia in Lower Key Stage Two this 

week, children were busy learning about their focused novel. The children in 

Key Stage One have been sharing some amazing facts about hedgehogs, I can’t 

wait to see what they will share with me this week when I visit them in their 

continuous provision. 

The building work is progressing at an amazing rate! Our new Key Stage One 

classrooms will be ready ahead of our whole school transition in July.  

Kind regards, 

Mrs Smyth 

 

 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

 

Week beginning 15 May  

Year 2 SATS week  

 

Thursday 18 May  

Rounders Competition - tbc 

 

Friday 26 May 

End of Term 5 

 

Monday 5 June 

First day of Term 6 

 

Wednesday 14 June 

Mini Olympics Games (Y3/4) 

 

Week beginning 26 June 

WGSA Transition Week (Y6) 

 

4 July to 6 July 

Walton Transition Week (Y6) 

 

Tuesday 4 July 

Priory/Kings/KGGS Transition Day 

(Y6) 

 

4 July and 5 July 

WGPA Transition Days 

 

Monday 17 July 

Y5 Trip to London 

 

Friday 21 July 

Last day of Term 6 

 

 

SEND Drop in: 

Tuesday 2.30pm (sites will 

alternate each week- this week 

will be on infant site) 

 

Café Drop in: 

Tuesday (alternate weeks 

throughout the term) 9-9.30am- 

with Mrs Mammatt (attendance 

and family liaison officer) and 

members of our pastoral team  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have purchased a water bottle for each 

child in school. 

Please can these now be used as your child's 

school water bottle, please ensure that these 

are sent in with fresh water each day. 

We are encouraging all children to use these 

now, under NO circumstances will prime 

bottles be allowed in school. 

Thank you for your continued support. 


